
Dear families, 

If you have used clothing, books, or toys that you no longer need, we will 
be collecting items for families in the Ecuadorian Amazon.  

The following items are always appreciated!  
 

● Clothing (sizes infant-adult small) 
● Toys, children's books, and coloring books 
● Shoes, socks, underwear, and boots 
● Diapers 
● Bedding & Towels 
● Accessories (such as bags, backpacks,  jewelry, and hair accessories) 
● New Toothbrushes & Toothpaste 
● School and Craft Supplies 

○ Backpacks 
○ Pens & Pencils 
○ Pencil Sharpeners 
○ Spiral notebooks 
○ Erasers 
○ Colored pencils, markers, watercolors, etc. 

 

All items go to families in the Ecuadorian Amazon to support continued education. 
Two Rivers Reserve is a nonprofit organization that supports sustainable 
development through education, reforestation, and responsible agricultural 

practices. Donation receipts are available upon request. 
 

 Thank you! 
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